
February 12, 1971 

Rabbi Pynchas N.D. Brener 
Union Israelita De Caracas 
Avenida Marques Del Toro 
San Bernardino 
Caracas, VENEZUELA 

Dear Pynchas: 

I recently returned from a short stay in Israel, where 
I learned that theysere nearing the completion of my book, 
Hedge of Roses in Hebrew. This brought to mind the fact 
that you had requested permission to publish it in Spanish, 
and I am wondering if you have made any progress on it 
so far. 

Do let me hear from you also about your general progress and 
if there is any way I can be of assistance. 

Cordially yours, 

NL/hh RABBI NORMAN LAMM


